
5th February, 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you are probably aware, it is Children’s Mental Health week this week in
school.

The theme this year is ‘My Voice Matters’ and this has been shared with
children in the Monday assembly. There will also be various activities
throughout the week.

To celebrate, pupils would like to have a non-uniform day on Friday 9th
February. The theme will be ‘Wear what makes you happy’. There is
absolutely no need to buy anything new so any non-uniform clothes are fine.

However, we do ask that children do not come to school in pyjamas or muscle
suits.

Thank you in anticipation of your support,

K�ug���
Mrs K Duggan
Deputy Head


